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The annual summer meeting of the Idaho Chapter of the Wildlife Society will 
be held August 5th and 6th. At the present time it is planned that the 
meeting will be at Twin Falls at the Idaho Power Company auditorium. The 
specific agenda for the meeting will be sent you in a later newsletter. 

It is hoped that this preliminary notice will aid you in making plans to 
attend. Also, the meeting will start at 1:00 p.m. on Friday, so that 
members within a four or five hour driving distance will be able to drive 
over Friday morning~ On Sturdayt August 6 there will be a fie l d trip 
to the Cassia Division of the Sawtooth National Forest and adjacent 
Bureau of Land Management areas to review range-wildlife habitat management. 

A dinner and speaker are tentatively being planned for the evening of the 
5th at the Holiday Inn. 

Elmer R. Norberg, 
Secretary-Treasurer 


